
2026 Andrew Jackson Council Contingent  

to the National Jamboree at the Summit! 
 

Scouts and Scouters, 

I am excited to announce that the 2026 National Jamboree will be held from July 22-31, 2026, at 
the Summit Bechtel Reserve in West Virginia. This will be an unforgettable experience that I think 
you would love. The National Jamboree is more than just an event—it’s a transformative journey 
filled with adventure, personal growth, and the opportunity to connect with Scouts from across 
the nation. Whether you’re attending as a participant or serving as a staff member, the Jamboree 
offers a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to elevate your Scouting experience. Wesley Clark, Kim-
berly Paul, and Mitch Paul will be the confirmed leaders for our contingent.  All trained and well-
experienced.  The estimated cost to include transportation is $2,000.00.  A deposit of $250.00 is 
due to get on the list.  Please use the QR Code below to reserve your spot.  There are slots for 
both boys and girls available.  We will fill a 17 youth slot first and then move up to a 36 slot if 
needed. 

Why Attend? 

• Adventure: From outdoor challenges to high-energy activities, there’s something for every-
one. 

• Leadership: Develop new skills and strengthen your leadership abilities in a unique environ-
ment. 

• Community: Build lifelong friendships with Scouts from across the country. 
This is the perfect time to get involved and be part of this historic event. Whether you’re a 
Scout looking for your next big adventure or an adult leader ready to make an impact, the 
2026 National Jamboree will provide the experience of a lifetime. 

Ready to join us? 

For more information about the event, visit the official website: jamboree.scouting.org. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Summit Bechtel Reserve in 2026! 

Best regards, 

 

Ken Kercheval, Scout Executive/CEO 

Andrew Jackson Council 

 

https://jamboree.scouting.org/

